
			 				 	

This term the children in Year 2 Chough class have been learning about the Arctic circle, 
specifically Greenland. 
  
The children have learnt about habitats, animals and adaptation, landscapes and 
explorations.  
 
We have written some diary entries about an expedition. Our key texts have been ‘The 
Great Explorer’ and ‘Pugs of the frozen North’ which the children have enjoyed. In maths 
we have been focusing on multiplication and division, the children have been making 
groups , sharing and creating arrays as well as learning their twos , fives and ten times 
tables.  
 

	

Below Zero: 
Greenland. 


